From: Heck, Patrick

To: licensing

Cc: Verbick, Jim; Bennett, Juliana
Subject: ALRC Agenda Items #14 and #20
Date: Sunday, April 16, 2023 4:02:25 PM
Dear ALRC,

As of April 18, Alder Bennett will be assuming the District 2 Alder seat, so I've copied her at her District 8 address
so she is aware that I am giving further input on these two items.

At your previous meeting, ALRC referred this alcohol license application to your April meeting because the
applicants were not in attendance. Since then, I have not heard from the applicant about either the liquor license

application or the entertainment license application, so my earlier emailed comments from the March meeting that
are in legistar stand.

Patrick Heck

Alder Patrick Heck
608-286-2260

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/
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